PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

ey -

P Cree]E —4—- 77 BEALE STREET, 31ST FLOOR « SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94106 » (415) 781-4211

MALCOLM M. FURBUSH Giiaear L. Maemicn t.- Ganner

VICE PRESIDENT AND GEY TRAL COUNSEL MarCh 31' 1980 dassan ). '_’ 2 . ;‘.“, B
ROBERT OMLBACH o pees, 3 e

Toer e coern
ALSOCIATE SENTRAL ANSEL DO Juas A Dasess

CHARLES Y VAN DEUSEN
PHILIP A CRANE. UR
HENRY U LaPLANTE

JOHMN 8 GIBSON

ARTHUR L. MILLMAN. JA

CHARLES W THISSELL
DANIEL E. GIBSON

ARSISTANT AENEMAL COUNSTY

SEDEPCIARLOLI P BMS
o EAD0 b »

Mr. R. H., Engelken, Director L IEEAS
Office of Inspectiorn and Enforcement
«egion V

U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1990 N, California Boulevard
Walnut Creek Plaza, Suite 202
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Re: Docket No. 50~133
License No. DPR-~7

Dear Mr. Engelken:

This is our response to your letter dated
February 6, 1980, which transmitted IE Bulletin No.
80-03. The subject Bulletin requested each plant to
determine if charcoal tray absorber cells in use, or
proposed for use, have a potential for loss of charcoal,
and to take the appropriate actions. Humboldt Bay Power
Plant has no such charcoal tray absorber cells in use
at this time. If at some future time charccal tray
filters are added to the plant, then the receipt inspec-
tions of these filters will include a visual inspection
for screen/casing separation and inadequate rivet spacing.

Very truly yours,

.
%O' Ml
CC: Director

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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